
 

 
 
February 15, 2013 
 
The Honorable Mary M. Cheh, Chair 
Committee on Transportation and the Environment 
Council of the District of Columbia 
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Suite 111 
Washington, DC 20004 
 
 
Dear Councilmember Cheh: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide answers to the Committee’s performance 
oversight questions for Fiscal Year 2013. I have attached our responses, indicating 
where a chart or a longer document is included as an appendix. 
 
I look forward to my testimony at our upcoming oversight hearing on February 22. In 
the meantime, if you have any further questions, your staff should feel free to contact 
Will Pickering, our Government Relations Manager. Will can be reached at (202) 787-
2081 or william.pickering@dcwater.com. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
George S. Hawkins 
General Manager 
 
Cc: Michele Blackwell 
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